
NON-SUBSTANTIVE CHANGE REQUEST FOR INFORMATION
COLLECTION 3060-0874

The Federal Communication Commission is seeking a non-substantive change request for
information collection 3060-0874.  The Commission simply reordered and reworded 
some questions on Form 2000G, Loud Commercial Complaint Form, to make it more 
consumer friendly.  The Commission received feedback from consumers on the current 
version of the form and the Commission wanted to make the form more easily 
understandable to consumers.  The data collected is the same.  Also, the burden and cost 
are not impacted by this change request.  


